
 

Please attach the below permission, release and assumption of risk form to your child’s completed 
online application. 

 
For questions please email Jessica Blackwell at jbblackwell@greenvillenc.gov. All documents should be 
submitted via email to Jessica Blackwell at jbblackwell@greenvillenc.gov no later than April 30, 2022.  

 
Priority will be given to first-time applicants, and then in the order received. 

 
 
 

Permission, Release and Assumption of Risk 
 
In consideration of my child being allowed to participate in the Junior Fire Marshal Academy, sponsored 
by the Greenville Fire/Rescue (GFR), I hereby assume all risk and release the City of Greenville and its 
employees from all liability whatsoever for any injuries or accidents in connection with my child’s 
participation. I intend this release to be binding, not only for myself, but also for my family and all legal 
successors in interest. For the safe enjoyment of this program by all participants, GFR has established 
rules and regulations and I agree that my child will abide by them or accept dismissal for refusing to 
follow them. I hereby grant permission to the City of Greenville to use, for promotional purposes, 
photographs and video images taken of my child while participating in this program. In the event that 
my child is injured and I cannot be contacted, I hereby give permission to the physician or medical 
personnel selected by the GFR staff to hospitalize, secure proper treatment or medication for and to 
take whatever medical actions are necessary to treat my child, and I authorize the physician or medical 
personnel selected to provide treatment deemed necessary by them. 
 
             Date:        
Parent/Guardian Signature Printed Name 

 
 

JUNIOR FIRE MARSHAL ACADEMY APPLICATION 
July 17 – 21, 2023 

 


